Name: Anthony Harris
Would you please be so kind as to provide a statement of interest following the template below:

1.            Current vocation, employer and position

I am Executive Director of CABASE – Argentina Internet Association, and also Executive Director of eCOM-LAC – Latin America and Caribbean Federation of Internet and Electronic Commerce.
2. Type of work performed in 1 above

Both are non-profit entities and my work consists of organization building, outreach to new members, planning and execution of events and conferences, management supervision, representation of the entities in national and international fora, etc.
3. Identify any financial ownership or senior management/leadership interest in registries, registrars or other firms that are interested parties in ICANN policy or any entity with which ICANN has a transaction, contract, or other  arrangement

None whatsoever at this time.
4. Identify any type of commercial interest in ICANN policy development outcomes.  Are you representing other parties?

No commercial interest at this time. No other parties represented. However it must be noted that I am project leader of a new non-profit TLD application.
5. Describe any arrangements or agreements between you and any other group, constituency or person(s) regarding your nomination or selection as an advisory group team member

None whatsoever.
6. Geographic Region associated with the nationality of volunteer (Africa, North America, Latin America/Caribbean, Asia/Australia/Pacific and Europe)

Latin America/Caribbean

7. Stakeholder Group(s) in which volunteer currently participates within the ICANN organization

Commercial Stakeholder Group, ISPCP Constituency.
In addition in order to  understand everyone's true interests (as opposed to which group they  participate in), would you be so kind as to state whether you are  affiliated in some form or fashion with one or more TLD applications, whether  that is as a registry front-end, registry back-end, DNS provider, consultant to  a TLD applicant.  

I am affiliated to a new TLD applicant – eCOM-LAC, which will apply as a registry front-end.
